
ESL 
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Mid Valley School District will be offering an ESL summer program this year. It will be a 4 

week program beginning on July 17th. There will be transportation provided for all 

students who are interested in signing up. Students will be expanding their listening, 

speaking, reading, and writing skills by participating in various activities inside the 

classroom and on school grounds. Please fill out the form below and return it by June 12th. 

The dates and times are as follows: 

Monday, July 17     8 A.M-10 A.M    

Tuesday, July 18     8 A.M-10 A.M 

Monday, July 24     8 A.M-10 A.M 

Tuesday, July 25      8 A.M-10 A.M 

Monday, July 31     8 A.M-10 A.M 

Tuesday, August 1   8 A.M-10 A.M 

Monday, August 7          8 A.M-10 A.M 

Tuesday, August 8         8 A.M-10 A.M 

 

_____________________________________________________________ 

 

___ Yes, I want my child to participate in the ESL summer program 

 

___ No, I do not want my child to participate in the ESL summer program 

 

Child’s name: __________________  

 

Parent/guardian name: __________________ 

 

Phone number where you can be reached: __________________ 

 

Parent email address: ___________________________ 

 

Parent/guardian signature: _____________________________ 


